
 

 

 

 

 

Press release | Strong support for all resolutions at 

Wereldhave’s AGM   

 
Schiphol, April 28, 2020 

 

The Annual General Meeting of shareholders (AGM) of Wereldhave N.V., which was held on 

April 24, 2020, has passed every proposed resolution with a strong voting result of 98% or 

more.  

Matthijs Storm, CEO: “We would like to thank the shareholders for showing support during 

this period of strategic change. We are very pleased with this outcome. It shows that 

shareholders have confidence in our LifeCentral transformation program. We are convinced 

that the Wereldhave team will demonstrate strong value-creation by making everyday life 

easier and better for consumers, to create a thriving place for business for our valued 

tenants and outperforming returns for its shareholders.” 
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About Wereldhave - make every day count 

Wereldhave Full Service Centers contribute to a more joyful and comfortable everyday life. A 

one-stop location for groceries, shopping, leisure, relaxation, sports, health, work and other 

daily needs – all supported by smart concepts and digital services. By investing sustainably 

to meet the needs of customers and local areas, we enrich communities, while caring for the 

environment, and have a positive effect on the way people live, work and shop. Wereldhave 

Full Service Centers play a vital role in people’s everyday lives in leading regional cities in 

the Netherlands, Belgium and France.  

For more information, visit www.wereldhave.com 
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